
WILTSHIRE GOLF CAPTAINS' SOCIETY        

To: The Captains of Golf Clubs of Wiltshire: 

Dear Mr. Captain, 

I shall be obliged if you will bring this letter to the notice of as 
many Past Captains of your Club as possible, (perhaps by fixing it on your 
Club Notice Board). 

A meeting of the Captains' Society is arranged at:- 

SOUTH WILTS GOLF CLUB 

on         

THURSDAY, 4th JUNE,  1970 

Members of the Society, and Captains and Past Captains wishing to    
join the Society are invited to inform the President or the Captain,   
giving their names, addresses, telephone numbers and Handicaps, not    
later than Saturday, the 23rd May, 1970. 

It is proposed to hold a singles' stableford Competition in the 
afternoon, commencing at 2.00 p.m., and a business meeting of the     
Society will be held at 7«30 p.m. Some prizes for winners and losers       
as usual! 

Members unable to attend in the afternoon will, it is hoped,    
endeavour to attend in the evening in order to ensure the continuance       

of the Society. 

Matches with Captains' Societies of Somerset and Oxford have been 

arranged for later in the Season, and it is hoped these will be     
supported as well as was the Match against Oxford at Burford last year. 

PLEASE COMMUNICATE WITH:- 

PRESIDEHT OR CAPTAIN 

C. R. Phillips, H. T. Stacey, 

Green Corner, 44 Water, 

Malmesbury Road, Ditchampton, 
Chippenham, Wilts. Wilton, Wilts. 

Telephone No. 2058 Telephone No. 2217 

Business     2141 


